F&WS names boss
for regional job

Richard Randall has been named
regional supervisor of the Alaska
Department of Fish and Game's
Arctic-Yukon-Kuskokwim commer-
cial fisheries program.

He will be responsible for directing
the management and research

grams of the commercial and sub-

sisence salmon, herring and crab

fisheries in the Kuskokwim, Yukon,

Norton Sound, and Kotzebue areas,

with field offices located in Bethel, .

Emmonik, Nome, Kotzebue and
Fairbanks.

According to former Commissioner
Don Collinsworth, Randall brings with
him an extensive background in
fisheries management. He worked
seven years in the Bristol Bay Area as
an area management biologist, and
more recently spent six years in Cor-
dova as the Prince William Sound
Arca management biologist for the
Division of Commercial Fisheries.

Randall is stationed in the agency's
Anchorage office, 333 Rd.:
phone 44-0451.




